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Chancellor Michael F. Collins would like to express his appreciation for your many years of
dedicated service to UMass Chan Medical School. You are cordially invited to join him and
your fellow colleagues who are celebrating 30 or more years of service for a casual lunch.
The gathering offers an opportunity to reflect and share memories of your time at the
Medical School among friends.

When: Tuesday, May 21 from 12-1:30 p.m.
Where: *Albert Sherman Center (ASC) Cube

Please click here to RSVP by May 3.

Please email martha.streeter@umassmed.edu with any questions. We hope you can
join us!

*Note: From the ASC lobby, take the elevator to the third floor and upon exiting, turn right.
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